
Review of CSG Activities in NSWReview of CSG Activities in NSWReview of CSG Activities in NSWReview of CSG Activities in NSW
Prue GreenPrue GreenPrue GreenPrue Green         to: csg.review 27/04/2013 08:12 AM

History: This message has been replied to and forwarded .

Attention Ms Mary O’Kane
 
Re:                  Review of CSG Activities in NSW

 
I am a member of the Caroona Coal Action Group, SOS Liverpool Plains and I am 
also a Liverpool Plains landholder. Most of my family are also landholders/employed 
in the agricultural industry in the Spring Ridge Quirindi area. 
 
I am writing to you in support of the submission you have received from Mrs 
Rosemary Nankivell CSG Chairman of the Caroona Coal Action Group.
 
I am also concerned about the impact CSG will have upon the farmers of the 
Liverpool Plains specifically: 

-          the depletion and contamination of water resources
-          the risks and the unknowns of the industry
-          subsidence

 
I feel very strongly that productive areas like the Liverpool Plains should not be 
exposed to an industry that presents specific risks and where there is no evidence that 
it will add value.
 
Regards 
 
Prue Green
“Tremayne”
643 Werris Creek Road
QUIRINDI NSW 2343
 


